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Shelburne Legion news

	Sorry everyone, due to the Gala with the Crewson's, Micah will not be serving food on Thursday evening. There will be soup and

sandwiches available for our evening Euchre. If you wish to join in on Thursday nights play begins at 7 p.m.

Friday January 23 is Wing Night with D.J. Terrence providing the entertainment. Wing nights are open to the public, we begin

serving at 5 ? 9 p.m., children are welcome and must be under adult supervision at all times. Tuesday January 27th is our general

meeting beginning at 7 p.m.

There will be another Jam Night on Friday the 13th of February. Andre will be the host, aka ?Pepe?. We are happy to announce that

Mitchell Lee will be home from school and will be attending this Jam. Special thank you to Brenda Willis for all of her help hosting.

Good luck at your new home Brenda.

Our Ladies Auxiliary have been very busy this past year, they are a great bunch of ladies and are looking for more members. If you

are interested please leave a message for Mary Warman.

Any student looking for their community service hours can leave a message for Babs Defoe, both ladies can be reached at 519

925-3800.

By Lesa Peat
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